
VILLAGE OF PORT DICKINSON 
Work Session 

January 24, 2017 
5:00pm 

 
Officers Present:  Mayor   Kevin M. Burke 

Trustees Robert Aagre 
 Michael Cashman  

James DeGennaro 
Charles Harding 

    Treasurer  Cheryl Miller 
    Clerk   Susan Fox 

 
1. 2017 -2018 Budget discussion, all information should be to Treasurer 

immediately. 

2. Treasurer Miller and Clerk Fox will be meeting with Armstrong 

Communications regarding updating of Village phones. 

3. Mayor Burke has been notified the NYS DOT will be replacing storm 

drains at Chenango St & Old State Rd this construction season. 

4. Trustee Harding will be meeting with Mayor Burke regarding yard 

waste/leaf pickup.  


